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     New York State Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) and Massapequa Park Mayor

Jeffrey Pravato recently visited the Massapequa Park Train Station with Long Island Rail

Road President Helena Williams and other LIRR officials. President Williams and the other

LIRR officials visited the station to perform an inspection at the request of Senator Fuschillo

and Mayor Pravato.



     As part of the inspection, the officials viewed conditions throughout the entire station.

According to LIRR officials, the LIRR will be conducting a comprehensive assessment of both

the short-term and long-term needs for the station.

     Senator Fuschillo (center) and Mayor Pravato (right) are pictured with LIRR President

Helena Williams and LIRR officials at the Massapequa Park Train Station.


